
 
Oak & Willow Classes 

 

 

 

 
 Look & Learn Together Sessions 

 
We are really looking forward to our first ‘Look & Learn Together’ session on Thursday 

8.45 – 9.15 a.m. Below is some information about the sessions and how we are organising 

them which we hope will be helpful for you. 

 

If you are staying for our new Look & Learn Together sessions please: 

 

• Let your child come in on their own whilst you sign yourself and any younger 

children in. Miss Cother & Miss Higgs will have signing in sheets in our covered 

area outside. 

 

• Join in with your child wherever they are playing/working. Activities out on the 

tables will link to the weekly focus and we have attached additional information 

on a separate sheet which we hope will give you ideas to use at home. 

 

• Feel free to ask us questions about the activities but do remember that this is 

not an opportunity to discuss your child’s progress or any concerns you may have. 

Please catch us at another time or make an appointment to do this if you need to. 

 

• Let younger brothers and sisters play but please remember that you need to 

keep an eye on them. We are set up for school age children and there are small 

things in the classrooms! If you have a pram or pushchair please leave it outside 

under our cover unless there is a sleeping child in it of course! 

 

• At 9.15 a.m. we will ring our bells for tidy up time. This will be the end of the 

session and one of us will take you all through school to the front entrance 

together. 

 

Finally, enjoy yourselves and get involved; the children are so excited about showing you 

what we do and what they can do. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

 

 

Miss Emma Cother & Miss Ellie Higgs  

 

 


